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Beach Park Improvements Continue
If you’ve been down to The Raymond Lutgert Park at Park Shore lately, you 
may have noticed the newly paved beach walk as well as the new foot shower 
installed conveniently near the beach entrance. We also recently relocated 
drinking fountain to the west side of the restroom building along the beach 
path.

Each of these projects was completed recently in conjunction with the park’s 
conversion to the City of Naples’ reclaimed water system. Our irrigation system 
is now utilizing reclaimed city water, resulting in a signi�cant cost savings for 
the Park Shore Association.

While the irrigation system was converted, the foot shower and water 
fountain remain connected to potable water. The Board of Directors needed 
to replace the aging foot shower at the other end of the beach park due to 
continuing repair issues and members believed the new location would be 
more convenient as you leave the beach.

These projects are part of our continuing e�orts to maintain and improve The 
Raymond Lutgert Park at Park Shore, ensuring that it remains the gem of our 
neighborhood!

Naples Police O�er Auto Burglary Preventive Tips

The City of Naples has seen an increase in the number of auto burglaries throughout the city 
over the past few months. Joint cooperative information sharing between the police and 
the community will assist in deterring such crimes and identifying possible suspects related 
to these. 

Here are some prevention tips for all residents: 
  • Remove all valuables from your vehicle when you leave your vehicle, do not leave things in plain view. 
  • If you must leave valuables in the vehicle while away from your vehicle, place items out of site before 
    reaching your destination or move them inconspicuously. 
  • Do not store valuables in your vehicle any longer than necessary, and certainly not overnight. 
  • Raise your windows and lock all of your vehicle doors. 
  • Park your vehicle in busy, well lighted areas, or in your garage. 
  • Utilize motion light or exterior lights on your residence that will illuminate your vehicle at night.
  • Set your vehicle alarm or anti-theft device. 
  • Do not leave vehicle keys or vehicle fobs inside the vehicle unattended. 

If you suspect your vehicle has been burglarized, do not touch/adjust in, on or around the vehicle. As soon 
as possible, call the police to report the incident. If you see any suspicious vehicles, people or observe 
suspicious activity in your neighborhood, please contact the Naples Police Department at
239-213-4844 or Emergency 911.

Congratulations to Park Shore Association
Member Bob Raymond!

His photograph of a stunning sunset over the Gulf of Mexico was 
selected as the winner of the fourth annual Park Shore Association 
Photo Contest!

As the winner, his photo will be published on the cover of the 2015 Park 
Shore Association Directory and membership beach passes.

The Raymond household also will receive a free one-year renewal 
membership in the Association (valued at $100).

More than 30 entries were received for the photo contest. Based on this 
success, we plan to hold another competition in the fall of 2015.

Identity Theft Seminar Open to the Public

Did you know that Florida ranked highest in the United States last year in identity 
theft crimes and that Naples ranked second in the country in identify theft crimes?

The School District of Collier County and City of Naples ID Theft Group, in 
association will the Collier County Identity Theft Task Force, will present a forum 

about the dangers of ID theft for both adults and their children and grandchildren. Some of the 
protective steps one can take to prevent or alleviate this crime will be suggested.

The Forum will be presented on November 12 at the Martin Luther King Junior Administrative Center, 5775 
Osceola Trail at 4:45 p.m. Je� Lytle, recently retired Editorial Page Editor of Naples Daily News and host of 
Naples Daily Newsmakers, will moderate.

Among the presenters scheduled are:

   • Collier County Sheri� Kevin J. Rambosk  

   • Naples Police Chief  Thomas Wechsler

   • Carrie Kerskie, fraud and identity theft expert 

   • Chris Vernon, local attorney

   • Lt. Chad Parker of CC Sheri�’s O�ce

   • IRS Special Agent James Robenett 

   • Theresa Ronnenbaum, Victim Services Program Specialist from the Attorney General Bondi’s o�ce.

Admission is free and reservations are not required.

Nominations Sought for 2014 Beauti�cation Awards

Have you ever admired a newly constructed residence in Park Shore or have you commented on the 
improvement to an existing home or condominium?  Each year at our Annual Meeting, we present 

beauti�cation awards to owners of homes and condominiums in Park Shore in the following categories:

Single-Family Homes:  Best New�Home | Most Improved Home | Most Improved Landscaping
Condominiums: Most improved landscaping | Best�building improvement

If you would like to nominate a Park Shore home or condominium for an award, please email us at  
parkshoreassoc@gmail.com or call 239-498-3232 (you may nominate your own home or condominium!)


